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4867 Sperling Avenue, Burnaby, BC V5E 2S9    Telephone 604-294-7195  Fax 604-294-0490   fire@burnaby.ca   www.burnabyfire.com 

 
 
2025 March 24 
 
Attn: Ralph Stiebel  
Email: realtor.ralph@gmail.com 
Tel: 604.787.2500 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: 7635 JOFFRE AVENUE, BURNABY, B.C. 
 
Per your request received on 2025 March 21 for an Oil Tank Search of our records at the above 
noted property. 
 
For these premises our records indicate: 

- That a permit has never been issued by the Burnaby Fire Department for the installation 
and/or removal of an above/underground storage tank. 

 
The Burnaby Fire Department does not follow up to confirm the removal or installation of tanks. 
 
This information is provided for you and/or your client’s use only and may not be distributed for 
use by any other person or agency. 
 
The information contained herein is believed to be accurate, but its accuracy is not guaranteed 
and in supplying this information, no responsibility whatsoever is assumed or accepted. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Rob Lamoureux 
Chief Fire Prevention Officer 
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